

Gratitude for You

Dear Families,

Thanksgiving is a unique time for us as Americans and a special time as we hit 'pause' in our busy lives and take time to reflect on our many blessings, acknowledge these blessings and say "thank you" to our family, our friends, and God. We should be thankful for our Faith, family, friends, health, homes, country, etc. We should also be thankful for our school! I would like to take this opportunity to mention that we all are blessed in so many ways if we simply take the time to recognize it. Even in difficult times, we are blessed with so much.

My personal Thanksgiving reflection will include a special thanks for the gift of each of you here as members of our St. Germaine family...thank you for entrusting your special treasure – your children – to our care and thank you also for the generous gift of your time and talent to enhance the many SGS happenings. We are thankful for the opportunities to learn, grow, and work together. We appreciate the community spirit that exists within our beloved St. Germaine Catholic School and the support we receive from one another.

Have a safe and happy Thanksgiving! May your time be filled with love and be surrounded by family and friends.

May God continue to bless each and every one of you, and may God bless our St. Germaine Family. With much love and gratitude,

Mrs. M

